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Delivering a nurturing and inclusive environment to encourage growth of the individual 

 
Dear Parents & Carers,           Friday, 10th November 2023 
 

Junior Christmas Service 2023 
 
On Monday 11th December, we shall be holding our Christmas Service at St. Peter’s Church in 
Yateley, which junior pupils will be attending.  The children will be leaving school around 
09:30am and the service will start at 10:00am lasting for about one hour.  Families are welcome 
and encouraged to attend the service.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr William Neighbour 
Headteacher 
 
 


